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Ryan Fiorenzi <jyotimudra@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

To whom it may concern,
I am writing regarding the new regulation of the forex market.
I am very happy about it as there needs to be more
regulation. I have been burned several times by different
brokers under questionable circumstances.
The only problem I have is the changing of the leverage. The
leverage in forex is the reason why I trade currencies and not
stocks. I would be very disappointed if the leverage was
dropped. Please don’t change the leverage!
Thank you,

Ryan Fiorenzi

o blog: www.TheBJJWay.com
o school: www.EastWestMartialArts.com


